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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  
Notice of Updated Ballot Designation 

  
Bakersfield, CA - February 20, 2024 - The Kern County Elections Division is issuing the following notice of a corrected 
Spanish ballot designation for the March 5, 2024, Presidential Primary Election. Updated information will be listed on 
the Elections Division website, KernVote.com, but will not appear on ballots or voter information guides. 
 
The correct Spanish translation for the ballot designations is attached herewith. We urge all voters to take note of the 
corrected designation to ensure an informed decision.  
 
Updated Ballot Designation: 
 

 
 

 

###  
  

For media inquiries only, please contact: Adam Clark, Departmental Public Information Officer, (661) 596-9223.   


